Evan E. Worthing High School

Shared Decision Making Committee Meeting (SDMC)
Thursday, February 8, 2018

Member(s) Present

Petra Barrera, Administrative Assistant
Rene Cavazos, Teacher

Daphne Charles, Teacher

Sedricka Jackson, Parent

Janet Jefferson, Assist Principal

Teri Hampton, Teacher

Member(s) Absent

Pastor Kenneth Levingston, Community Leader
Jackie Jackson, Alumni

Sharon Campbell, Counselor

Minutes:
The SDMC meeting was called to order at 3:40 p.m. by Dr. Campbell, Principal of Worthing High
School (WHS). Ms. Hampton addressed the committee with following information below:

Open Discussion:

Achieve 180

e Dr. Campbell informed the committed about Achieve 180, Wednesday meetings. We
discussed the 2018-2019 school hours. Dr. Campbell discussed the TSI/Dual
Credit/College Courses that will be offered 2018-2019 school year. The committee
discussed the importance of having volunteers. We discussed the options HISD has
given Worthing High School (closure or partnership). We informed stakeholders that the
final decision will be given during the HISD Board Meeting in April. We concluded with
updates on construction and upcoming events, that will be posted on the website. We
discussed the options for 2018 prom location, that will be voted by students.

Closing: Ms. Hampton allowed space for questions or feedback there weren’t any. The
meeting ended approximately at 5:15 p.m.

Minutes taken by: Petra Barrera, Administrative Assistant





